
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
October 23, 2019  
CONTACT: Sonya Lopez-Clauson 
(832) 237-9911 / (713) 806-9495(C) 

APPOINTMENT OF NEW 9-1-1 BOARD MEMBER 

October 23, 2019 - The Harris County Mayors’ and Councils’ Association appointed Mark Denman, Mayor 

of Nassau Bay to represent the Municipalities on the Greater Harris County 9-1-1 Emergency Network 

(GHC 9-1-1) Board of Managers—effective October 1, 2019.  

“GHC 9-1-1 is looking forward to Mr. Denman’s contributions as a Board Member representing the 

municipalities throughout our service area.” said Lavergne Schwender GHC 9-1-1 Executive Director.  

Mr. Denman participated in his first GHC 9-1-1 Board Meeting on 

October 23, 2019 and was introduced as a Board member at the monthly 

meeting of the Harris County Mayors’ and Councils’ Association on 

October 17, 2019. 

Mr. Denman brings his experience in public service including his role as 

a council member to the City of Nassau Bay from 2002 – 2011, and he 

has represented the City of Nassau Bay as mayor since 2012. Mr. Denman 

has participated on numerous committees and is looking forward to 

working with the GHC 9-1-1 Board of Managers and learning about the 

advancements taking place in emergency communications to ensure that 9-1-1 calls are delivered with the 

most enhanced technology available.  

For more information on Board Member Mark Denman: https://bit.ly/2W8FG21 . Greater Harris County 9-

1-1 Emergency Network is the largest 9-1-1 system in Texas and the 2nd in the U.S, providing 9-1-1 service 

for nearly six million people 49 cities and 2 counties (Harris and Fort Bend). For more information go to: 

www.911.org.   
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